
 
 
From: Michael O'toole <MO'toole@wsboces.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2018 10:05 AM 
To: John T. Mullen <John.T.Mullen@hofstra.edu> 
Subject: Thank You 
 
John, 
 
Thank you for the hospitality on November 15th. The Audio Production 
students from Wilson Tech had a great time at the Lawrence Herbert 
School of Communication.  
 
Your extensive tour and presentation definitely impressed the students 
who left asked themselves the difficult questions about college, careers 
and the future.   
 
We also thank you for the lunch your provided as well as the awesome 
WHRU t-shirt. Overall, our experience was the best to date.  It was the 
most impactful trip these audio students have taken here at tech. 
Thank You again! 
 
________ 
Michael OToole, Instructor 
The Audio Production Class of 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1 of 2 



 

 
2 of 2 


